
 

  

19th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We would like to bring to your attention the following information, which we have received 

from Dorset School Age Immunisation Service. 

Please be aware that if your child has missed any of the following vaccinations;  

-Tetanus, Diphtheria and Polio   

-Meningitis ACWY 

-HPV, 

contact should be made with the School Age Immunisation Team, to discuss the vaccination 

options. 

Telephone: 01425 891162 option 2  

E mail: dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net  

You will then be asked to provide your child’s name, date of birth, school and a contact 

number. 

For further information please visit: Dorset HealthCare:: Dorset School Age Immunisation 

Service 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Emma Biles 

Vice Principal Inclusion 
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